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Comments: I am very concerned about the fact that this Foothills Landscape Project as currently formulated will

not allow the public to utilize the established NEPA process at the time site-specific locations before treatments

are being established.

The Forest Service should NOT RUSH their new planed Foothills Landscape Project and allow for enough time

to do a complete environmental impact assessment. History shows that fixing environmental mistakes is usually

too costly or too late or both.

Also, the public should have details on where exactly the planned activities will take place and have time to

comment on a well developed proposal, as well as have time to plan their own recreation activities according to

this plan.


